March 19, 2010
Ms. Miranda Gomes,
CEO, Kreative Group,
ABC Southernzone,
Anyland, AZ
Dear MS Gomes,
I take this opportunity to thank you once again for offering me the opportunity to work as the Marketing Head with the Kreative Group. The promotion has boosted my confidence and I would like to accept the offer.
My journey in this organization as a Marketing Executive has been a learning curve and I have been able to take the best that the organization could offer. I appreciate your support in my growth as a professional. This organization has added immense value to my success. It is my conviction to prove my worth once again as the Marketing Head of your company. I assure that my efforts will reflect in my daily work and in the success of the company.
I look forward to join as the Marketing Head starting next week. Thank you for the promotion once again.
Yours Sincerely,
John Erikson,
[Sign]
Kreative Group

